FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

PAUL B. McCLEAVE, Pastor

Manse, 302 Fifth Street
Osawatomie, Kansas

September 24, 1941

Mr. F. Allen, Director, Basketball, University of Kansas,

Lagrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

Endeavour Convention in Topeka last Spring I talked to you about coming to Osawatomie sometime and speak to our Men's Fellowship organization. Our men are starting their Fall and winter program this next month and have asked me that I write you to see if you could come and speak to them. The dates suggested would be either the 13th or 20th of October. This would be at a dinner meeting at six thirty at the church.

The men would naturally want you to speak on sports, such as your own field, or prehaps in regard to this year's outlook in regard to football. Also if you could bring to mention something in regard to Christian living among the boys or the out grow of such living, we would appreciate it. I know that the men would enjoy a number of your personal experiences on trips or in the locker room.

I hope that you will find it convient to come and speak to us at one of these dates, we are waiting for you to chose the date. Would you let us know soon? What would be your charge for coming?

Sind of other Coars

6 k each way